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Public comment opportunity on the 2018 RTP 
January 15 to February 17, 2018
Your input today will help guide decision-makers as they continue 
to refine and focus investments before adopting the Regional 
Transportation Plan in late 2018.
There’s a reason our region is such an extraordinary place to call home - decades 
of careful planning have created inviting neighborhoods, supported a diverse 
and growing economy, protected our farms, forestland and natural areas, and 
built a world-class transportation system. Because of our dedication to planning 
and working together, Metro is seeking your input on the priorities you want to 
see in the 2018 Regional Transportation Plan.

SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS
January 15 to February 17 
 
Let us know what you want the 
greater Portland region’s 
transportation system to look 
like in 2040.  

Take the survey at:
2018rtp.metroquest.com 

Your input will be shared with 
regional decision-makers as 
they work together to provide 
direction on finalizing the 
project priorities to be included 
in the 2018 RTP. 
 
Learn more about the 2018 RTP 
at oregonmetro.gov/rtp

Your voice is important 
The choices we make today about how we live, 
work and get around will determine the future 
of the region for generations to come.

You are invited to provide feedback on the plan 
during the public comment period from Jan. 15 
through Feb. 17, 2018.

The 2018 Regional Transportation Plan provides 
the opportunity to update the investments we 
will make in roads, sidewalks, bikeways, transit 
and freight routes to support communities 
today and in the future. This update is an 
opportunity to define how we will create a safe, 
reliable, healthy and affordable transportation 
system for the next 25 years. 

Visit 2018rtp.metroquest.com to provide your 
input and have your voice heard.




